HIGH SCHOOL - NEED T0 KNOW

Dear Parents and Students,
We are eager to begin the school year and look forward to an exceptional year ahead!

We hope you will take the time to read through all of the information we have thoughtfully put
together for you. Please take particular notice of the faculty bios to find out more about our newest
faculty members including James Mesevage (Mathematics) and Nicola Weiss (Athletics Director).

Please reach out with any questions that are not answered in our Back-to School guide. While we
have tried to cover as much as possible, some dates and details are still falling into place. As we
continue to navigate these quickly changing circumstances together, we appreciate your support.

Sincerely,
Gina Garrison
High School Coordinator

Student Arrival
Students should arrive on campus between 8:00-8:10am each day for an 8:15am start. Students will
be expected to turn their phones in upon arrival or leave their phones home or in their cars.

Health Screenings
There is not a digital health screening requirement this year, however we ask that you self-screen at
home for any symptoms and stay home if you are not feeling well.

Facial Coverings

Facial coverings are required when indoors and outdoors they are optional. Meadows Hall is
considered an outdoor space when the large doors are open. For more detailed information, refer to
the Health and Safety document in the Back-to-School packet.

Technology Expectations for Students
We ask that students bring a laptop to school with them each day. There are no minimum technical

requirements.

Calculators

Grade 9 and 10 students will need a scientific calculator such as the TI-30.

By grades 11 and 12, students will need a graphing calculator such as the TI-83, TI-84, or Casio
fx-GC50. The TI-84 is a more commonly used graphing calculator with many excellent instructional
videos, while the Casio fx-GC50 is a more economical option. If you have any questions, please
contact Ingrid Feck at ingridfeck@waldorfschool.com .

Wildcat Athletics

We anticipate a regular sports season, and kicking off with Cross Country and Girls
Volleyball. The schedule of games and practices for the season will be
communicated. You should have received an email with the information for
obtaining a Physical Clearance from a physician. All participants are required to
have a Physical Exam prior to the start of the season and to participate in PE.




